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Some of you may have wondered what has happened to our Newsletter. 

 

Well it is still in being, it has been affected by one or two elements relating to the well being of the Chair, 

which were being overcome when………………………… 

 

Poseidon and his pal Neptune 

Came to call 

 

The God’s released that well known clear elixir ‘Severno Trento’ from the highest point in the Chairs        

Chateau, cascading through light fittings, switches etc., and created a rather dramatic water feature over his 

computer desk. Not to be outdone the rest of the Chateau wanted to be involved and they were not           

disappointed.  

Offers from Las Vegas to emulate the spectacle have been turned down. 

A Drying out period is now required, (Not for the Chair, but for the Chateau!) So, an enforced stay in a Hotel 

has been prescribed! 

 

Meanwhile…………. 

 

Information on the merger with Birmingham and Solihull Clinical Commissioning Groups is somewhat lack-

ing. Hopefully information will come to hand shortly, as the 1st ~April looms large! 

The last two Patient Panel meetings have been cancelled at the Solihull CCG. Communication would be 

good. 

Just as soon as we hear of any news we will circulate. 

 

Meanwhile………….. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some news from the Solihull GP Alliance 

 

Four of the Alliance members are exploring the possibility of merging together as one unit to be known as  

The Solihull Healthcare Partnership, this relates to 7 surgeries as follows: 

 

Bernays and Whitehouse   Grove Road Surgery 

       Shirley Medical Centre 

       Blossomfield Surgery 

 

Haslucks Green     Haslucks Green Medical Centre 

 

Jacey      The Jacey Practice, Northbrook Medical Centre 

       Dickens Heath Surgery 

 

Monkspath      Monkspath Surgery. 

 

Early indications are that they will still be part of the Alliance.  

 

Meanwhile…………….. 

 

 

 


